
 

 

The Chicago Family Church celebrated Chil Il Jeol and Chil Pal Jeol on Sunday 
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The Chicago Family Church also celebrated bright and early on Saturday morning, August 11 at 7:00 am 
at their new church center.  
 
This was the first Pledge Service to take place at the new church center where a total of 35 Unificationists 
gathered and listened to a reading of True Father’s message from July 1, 1991 (the first celebration of 
Chil Il Jeol).  
 
The attendees learned that before True Parents sent them off to do Tribal Messiah work, they had already 
prepared the necessary equipment and gave Unificationists the authority of messiahs of their tribes.  
 
The celebration concluded with three cheers of Eog Mansei! 
 
  
 
 
 
 


